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                                          E-mail: focom.org@gmail.com
                                              5th October 2018 
              Autumn Newsletter- Friends of the Commons of Malvern
There has been a lot going on behind the scenes, regarding the proposed easements off Chance Lane and Jackpit Lane (off Guarlford Road).
Firstly, a steering committee of the Residents Association has been formed and is meeting regularly. We have attended Trust meetings, collated information and contacted Board Members, to rally support for our cause.
We continue to oppose the easements, as they could lead to a large housing development.  You may have seen articles and letters in The Malvern Gazette and The Malvern Observer. There have also been interviews on BBC Hereford and Worcester.  
A Facebook page is now online, you can find us at: ‘Friends of the Commons of Malvern’.  Please “like it” and share it with friends.  We have an email address for any correspondence (above).  If you have any ideas, or could offer support of any kind, we would be very pleased to hear from you.
We need as much support as possible at the following meetings, so please come along if you can:
Thursday 11th October 7pm in The Council Chamber on Avenue Road. The Land Management Committee will be considering a revised easement policy, which would make the Rose Farm easements much easier for the Trust to grant. A copy of the paper for the proposed new policy is with the meeting agenda on the Trust website.
Thursday 8th November 7pm in The Council Chamber on Avenue Road. The full Board of the Trust will meet for the Annual Meeting of Precept  Payers, (that's us), followed by the Annual Meeting of the Trust. We do not yet know if the Chance Lane/Jackpit Lane easements will be on the Agenda.
Thank you in advance
The Friends of the Commons of Malvern

